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Prince Philip and I were saddened to learn of the serious fire at
the seniors' residence in L'Isle-Verte, Quebec yesterday.
The Duke of Edinburgh and I send our sympathy to the families of
those who have died and our thoughts and prayers to all those who

have been injured in this terrible event.

ELIZABETH R.

24th January, 2014.



